

10th December 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our History topic relating to the Ancient Egyptians in Year 3 we are going to have a visitor from the University of Manchester Museum. They will be bringing the museum to school with their inflatable museum! The visitor will be coming on 16th January 2020. Please ensure your child wears their full uniform on this day and arrives at the normal time.

At 3.15 on the day the Museum will be opened to parents who wish to come and have a look at what the children have been learning about. If you wish to come into school to have a look please collect your child as usual from the playground and make your way around the school and into the office to sign in.

We will be asking for a voluntary donation of £5.00 per child with school making a significant contribution to cover the cost of the workshop run by the University of Manchester Museum. This will need to be paid via parent pay. If you have not yet set up your parent pay account please contact the office. Please ensure payment is made by Friday 9^{th} January at the latest.

Thank you for your continuing support

Mrs Charles and Mr Rahman

Interim Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/







Interim Principal – Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

